STATE HISTORICAL SOCIETY

18 November 2014

Lydia Chang

Environmental Review Branch
United States

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Re: Crow Butte Resources
Marsland Project
Dawes Co., NE
H.P. #1302-103-01

Dear Ms. Chang:

The cultural resources survey reports (Santee Sioux Nation n.d. and S. Cohen &
Associates 2013) on the above referenced project have been reviewed by this office.

We concur with the findings of the reports that no archaeological, architectural, or
historic context property resources will be affected by the proposed project. This review
does not constitute the opinions of any Native American Tribes that may have an interest
in Traditional Cultura! Properties potentially affected by this project.

Sincerely, Concurrence:
<:> N S /sl Bob Puschendorf
e
Terry Steinacher L. Robert Puschendorf
H.P. Archaeologist Deputy NeSHPO

1500 R Street
PO Box 82554
Lincoln, NE 568501-2554

p: (800} 833-6747
{402) 471-3270
f: (402} 471-3100

www.nebraskahistory.org
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